
 

 

 

Continuous Recruitment for NYS Drug Utilization Review Board  

Federal legislation requires States to maintain a Drug Utilization Review (DUR) program and 
establish a DUR Board. The NYS Medicaid DUR Board provides recommendations to the 
Department of Health associated with establishing clinical standards for Medicaid’s pharmacy 
program.  

 

Responsibilities of the DUR Board include:  

• Establishment and implementation of medical standards and criteria for the prospective 
and retrospective DUR program, 

• Development, selection, application, and assessment of educational interventions for 
physicians, pharmacists and recipients that improve care, 

• Administration of pharmacy programs, including the Preferred Drug Program and the 
Clinical Drug Review Program, and 

• Evaluation of drugs which may be responsible for exceeding the Medicaid Drug Cap or 
identified as a high-cost drug or gene therapy. 
 

Candidates interested in becoming a DUR Board member are encouraged to submit their 
CV/Resume to dur@health.ny.gov. If there are no vacancies, all CVs and Resumes will be kept 
on file for consideration as vacancies arise. Questions about membership can be emailed to 
dur@health.ny.gov 

 

For more information about the NYS Medicaid Drug Utilization Review Board please visit:  

https://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/program/dur/ 
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